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Flourishing Together, in the love of God, to live life in all its fullness.  

 
Headteacher update  

 
I cannot believe that we only have one more week to go until February half term and I am sure next week will be our best 
yet.  
 
We have had a fantastic start to National Storyteller week with parents and carers visiting school on Monday to share 
their children’s published writing and enjoy reading together. We are a school that promotes a love of reading and it was 
very clear to see this. Thank you for taking the time to complete our most recent survey on reading and spelling, Mrs Har-
rison will be in touch with FAQ’s, feedback and next steps following the results. We appreciate your honest thoughts and 
opinions.  
 
Blossom have been extremely busy this week looking at Six Dinner Sid—what a greedy cat! And using this book to help 
them to recognise and know numbers up to six. The children were all very confident at matching the digit to the numicon 
representation and also putting the numbers 0—6 in order. It was a pleasure speaking to the children about this and to 
see their understanding of the numbers. Year 1’s have been busy applying their phonics writing lots of sentences using 
conjunctions. I am very impressed! 
 
Willow have been learning about measures all week. They spoke very clearly to me about how you have to use units of 
measure like cm and m and could also tell me what unit of measure you would use to measure different objects. “Mrs 
Gibbons, you wouldn’t use centimetres to measure the playground!”  
 
Birch class have worked incredibly hard on comparing datasets and transferring datasets onto graphs, both line and bar 
graphs to compare the data. They have been comparing life expectancy with gestations periods in science whilst also 
learning the skill of drawing, labelling and using a graph to interpret data and answer questions on the data on their 
graphs. The children demonstrated amazing resilience and love of learning throughout these lessons—a joy to be a part 
of. Thank you Birch!  
 
As it is NSPCC Number Day today, Oak had a very exciting maths challenge this afternoon, they had to show true team-
work whilst working together resiliently to solve each question to receive a code to unlock the padlock on the chest. 
There were many padlocks to unlock and I know they worked incredibly hard to eventually receive all the codes to re-
ceive the prizes! I am sure they will tell you all about it.  
 
I hope you all have a wonderful, restful weekend.  
 

Orla Gibbons 

Headteacher  
 
 
 



 

NOTICES 

What’s happening next……  
reminder of dates for your diary over the next two weeks 
 
  
 
** Each time a newsletter is sent out there will also be the Whole School Parents Planner sent out 
with updates in yellow ** 

 
 
 

 

‘Come dine with me’  
 
We would like to say a huge thank you for the attendance to our class ‘Come dine with me’ sessions this 
week. Mrs South, our school cook, has done an amazing job at providing everyone with fantastic main 
courses as well as wonderful puddings. The children and staff thoroughly enjoyed parents and carers 
joining us for dinner. We hope you enjoyed it as much as we did!  

PE Days 

Blossom— Tuesday and Friday  

Willow—Monday and Friday  

Birch— Monday and Tuesday 

Oak—Wednesday and Thursday 

Children to come in full PE kit on their PE day.  

School Library Visits  

Library Opening Times— Please come and visit our won-

derfully stocked library, there is an adult on hand to sup-

port.  

Monday— 3.20 to 3.35  

Wednesday — 3.20 to 3.35  

Message from Oak  

Please see the attached poster for a CAKE SALE to support their trip to ‘Young Voices’ Oak class will be 

heading off to Sheffield next Thursday morning to join other schools and children for this amazing oppor-

tunity. They have been rehearsing everyday and we know they will have a wonderful time.  

 

Ash Wednesday Service  

Our children will be learning about Ash Wednesday in a short service at St Thomas’ on 

Wednesday 22nd of February 2023. Revd. Helen will be leading us in this service.  



 

Reminders  

 

Bobbins Notices  
 

Calling all parents and carers that use this invaluable service—if you have any 
queries or questions in regards to Bobbins, please contact the team using the 
Bobbins email address directly.  
 

bobbins@sutton-in-cravencofe.n-yorks.sch.uk 

 

Incredible Years Programme 
 

 We are very lucky to have this programme available to us and for it to run in our school. 
Please see the attached flyer and application form, there are only a limited number of 
spaces still available so please do sign up as soon as you can, if you wish to join Tracy and 
her team.  



 

Swimming  
 

BIRCH CLASS  
 
Swimming lesson from school will begin for 
Birch class on Friday 24th February 2023. Pay-
ment details are all on ParentPay. We do need your consent to take 
your child even though swimming is part of the National Curriculum. 
Please give consent via parentpay.  
 
If you have any questions or queries, please contact the school office.  

What’s happening next……  
reminder of dates for your diary over the next two weeks 
 

Mon 6th Feb  Launch of MyHappyMind in school with children 
    Celebration of Children’s Mental Health week 
 
Tue 7th Feb  Safer Internet Day 
 
Thu 9th Feb  Young Voices 2023 Trip Oak Class 
 
Fri 10th Feb  Break up for Spring half term 
 
Mon 20th Feb Back in school 
 
Tue 21st Feb  Shrove Tuesday 
 
Wed 22nd Feb Ash Wednesday Service @ St Thomas Church at 9.30am.  
    Parents are welcome to join us for this.  
 
Fri 24th Feb  Birch Class Swimming Lessons begin 
 
 

** Each time a newsletter is sent out there will also be the Whole School Par-
ents Planner sent out with updates in yellow ** 



 

Flourishing together  
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 


